
     We have blocked off the lower parking spaces along the
retaining wall out of an abundance of caution. We are working
with an engineering firm and surveyors to collect data and
assess the condition of the wall. We want to ensure that we are
maintaining our parking lot and wall properly and that it will be
able to serve us well over the life of our building.   

     We realize that our parking lot becomes full on a regular
basis, especially as usage of our library picks up. We also
understand that use of the library lot by folks who are not using
the library is contributing to the problem and we are looking at
possible solutions. We apologize for the daily inconvenience
that this causes our patrons and ask for your understanding as
we work towards a resolution. If you would like additional
information, please contact the Library Director at
kfels@ossininglibrary.org. 
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